To: Food Share
From: Robyn Schieber
Subject: Minutes of: October 16th, 2023

Present: Hristina P, Erin D, Renea P, Rosie F, Nathan R, Amy B, Nancy Y

Absent: Shelia B, Valerie O.

Distribution:

People are stopping by and helping with distributions. We are seeing more students picking up
their shares this semester as well as students who have not signed up asking for any unclaimed
shares. We are reaching a 90 - 97% of students showing up and 100% distribution rate.

Traffic flow during distribution at TTC is a challenge. Some recommendations are: To have Cones set-up
to help with the traffic flow. Have public safety come by and give suggestion for a better traffic flow.
Nathan will be asking the grounds department to set-up cones for the next TTC distribution

Holiday distribution:

We will expand the student sign-up for the holiday distribution to 200 shares.

Erin will be inviting the board member to help with packing and possibly distribution for the holiday
boxes.

Molly Clancy the dietary intern at the FIC will be assisting with the recipes for the holiday food boxes.

Meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm
Next meeting via zoom is on November 14th



